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WATER ADVISORY 

 
 

The Water Department will begin the annual flushing program Sunday evening, May 
5th, 2024, and will continue through Thursday evening, June 27, 2023.  Please check the 
attached schedule to see when crews will be in your area. 

 
This work is scheduled to begin at 6:00 PM and continue until 2:00 AM each 

day. As always, motorists should slow down and exercise extreme caution when 
encountering work crews and work zones. 

 
Residents and businesses in this area may experience rusty or discolored water during 

this time.  Please refrain from washing laundry or using water when crews are in your area to 
avoid this problem. 
 

The Water Department would like to thank you for your patience and cooperation 
while this work is completed. 
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